
Student Council for
Exceptional Children

(SCEC) 

NEW CLUB!
About Us:

We are a welcoming club,
designed for supporting

Special Education majors
at Stout!



 We meet biweekly at 6pm

on Sundays in the MSC

Student Officers:

Meetings & Study nights

There will be optional study nights after

every meeting so members can ask

questions about Education related

assignments

Service Events

We are involved in community service to

better ourselves and benefit the Special

Education Teachers community

Fun Nights to get to know 

       your peers in SCEC!

Our Events:

President: Zoe Peterson
petersonz6385@my.uwstout.edu
Vice President: Alicia Willoughby
willoughbya3615@my.uwstout.edu
Secretary: Savannah Hinke
Treasurer: Joeanna Goddard
Officer: Em Rainer

Feel free to contact us for more
information!Not produced at taxpayers' expense
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